
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: jennifer voysey   
Sent: 25 November 2020 11:46 
To: Licensing Com <licensing@bcpcouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licence alcohol  
 
Dear sir, 
        Having read the licence application for the ducking stool Bh231ds I should like to 
register my objection.  
       Having lived literally next to the actual ducking stool for several years I have witnessed 
many many act of alcohol related ant social behaviour.causing the residents here to be 
anxious for their selves and homes we do not approach these people because alcohol and 
silly behaviour go hand in hand, this is a respectable neighbourhood mostly retired residents 
we bought our homes for the peace and safety of the neighbourhood this is already not the 
case please do not grant this licence there are adequate licences establishments here 
already and we fear for our homes,I’m sure the Ducking Stool does not need to place tables 
and chairs outside the establishment, causing us fear and obstruction on what is the only 
pavement for children, disabled, elderly residents, in the summer we have kindergarten 
children visit,many foreign languages schools and holiday makers. 
      Please take all of our comment into consideration when allowing yet another alcohol 
fuelled trauma for us all. 
                           Yours sincerely Jennifer Voysey 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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